From:

Sent: 19 July 2021 17:03

To: Helen Webster

Cc: Chris France; Planning; daleheadfarm@moorsweb.co.uk
Subject: Dale Head Farm, Rosedale - NYM/2020/0218/FL

Dear Helen, Chris and Members

In connection with the above application we would like to draw Members attention to the 5 no. pages of very
positive online reviews from visitors who have stayed at the Shepherds Hut:

https://www.pitchup.com/campsites/England/North East/North Yorkshire/Pickering/dale head farm shepherds

hut/
Kind regards
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